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Development Policy Manager
Development Services
Warwick District Council !
Riverside House
Milverton Hill
Leamington Spa

CV32 5QH

18t July 2012

REF: Objection to Proposed Development on Milverton & Blackdown
GREENBELT

Dear Sirs,

We strongly object to the proposed developments on greenbelt land north of
Leamington Spa.

Our reasons are as follows:

In accordance with the government National Planning Policy Framework,
greenbelt land should not be used when other suitable land is available in
Leamington for development,

It is so important that we preserve these special greenbelt areas, else there is a
danger that our towns will merge into one. I understand that the council should

be doing all it can to prevent the coalescence of urban areas.

These greenbelt areas are important local amenities for exercise and recreation,
particularly as there is little publicly accessible open space in this area.

Finally, we are concerned that the current infrastructure cannot support the
proposed development.

In conclusion, we believe that these plans are seriously flawed, and ask you to
reconsider.

Yours faithfully,




